
Weekly Construction Update 
S.P. 6910-96 

Grand Avenue  2 Reconstruction 
 

2016 
 

DATE:  October 4, 2016 
 

The following construction activities will be worked on next week: 
 Culvert installation at various locations,   

 Placement of new curb and gutter various locations  

 Installation of signal system at Arbor/ 88th  

 Placement of new concrete pavement  

 Bituminous pavement  

Please drive with caution in the construction zone as traffic control will be changing almost daily due to the 

activity level as the project work moves from location to location 

Traffic weaves are being changed often as work progresses please drive carefully as you travel thru the 

work zone. Traffic will be placed on the new bridge sometime next week. This will allow for the removal 

of the by pas at the bridge location.  
   

 
 
Contact information about the project: 
MnDOT Project website  http://www.dot.state.mn.us/d1/projects/Hwy23grand/index.html 

You can sign up on the web site for contacts and an e mail will be sent as project changes are 
updated. Updates will be posted weekly or as major changes to traffic occur on the project.  
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